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Dear Bill,

January and February were very busy months. In January I went to Paris to work on an
Olympic Evangelistic Outreach. The summer Olympics will be in Paris in July and August of
2024. One of the missionaries who has attended Missionary Communication Workshop and
our Financial Coaching is now a missionary in France. He has a burden to put together an
evangelistic outreach during the Olympics. He asked me to be a part of the leadership team
for this event. The leadership team met in Paris and London to secure housing, food and
transportation for those who will go to Paris to pass out tracts and witness to people who will
attend the Olympics from all over the world. The tracts will be a multiple-language invitation
to go to a website where they will get a gospel message in their language. The website will
also direct the person to a missionary in their country. 

The Olympics gives us an opportunity to witness to people like Philip did with the Ethiopian
eunuch in Acts 8. Philip had one conversation with this man. We know he was searching for
God and ready to hear the gospel. Philip led him to Christ, and history tells us that he took
the gospel to Ethiopia.  We will have the opportunity to witness to people who live in
countries where the gospel is not allowed. For them, this may be the only time they ever
have a chance for a gospel witness. Please pray about this evangelistic outreach. We know
that Satan will work hard to hinder this opportunity to witness.

In February Karen and I were part of several mission conferences. We got to challenge
churches to give to God’s plan to reach the world and to specifically pray for their
missionaries. It is encouraging to see churches who are increasing their missions giving and
diligently praying for their missionaries. 

You have been a part of all we do every time you give to Abound and pray for Abound. Thank
you so much.

Lewis McClendon


